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This is the first edition of The Humbug for 2025
and it’s already week 4! Last Thursday we
welcomed our students back to school before
holding our swimming carnival on Friday.
Students all seemed relaxed and keen to learn
after a long break.   

We have so many exciting things happening
this term. A major event we have organised
towards the end of term is a performance and
cultural day with Mitch Tambo. Mitch appeared
on Australia’s Got Talent in 2019 and even
received the golden buzzer. Mitch is a proud
Gamilaraay man who blends traditional
Aboriginal sounds and language with
contemporary beats and production.

Mrs Protheroe has planned an exciting training
day today for our 2025 SRC members.
Students will spend the day at the Bland Shire
Council Youth Space and will also be treated to
a tour of the Bland Shire Council. The SRC will
run more as a student-led group this year and
we look forward to seeing the great things they
achieve.

Those parents of primary students who have
qualified to represent UCS at the LLPSSA
Swimming Carnival next week will notice a
venue change. The carnival has been moved to
the West Wyalong swimming pool due to the
extra lanes and the availability of dolphin
timers.

We have developed a School behaviour
support and management plan (SBSMP). The
plan will be available today on our school
website in the Student Health and Safety
section. Please take the time to read through
the plan and contact us if you have any
questions.  

We look forward to working with parents this
year to ensure a successful year of learning for
our students. Please don’t hesitate to contact
us if you have any issues, questions or
feedback. 

Until next week,
Terrie Payne
Principal T
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Spotlight

Over half of our
students have

100% attendance
this term so far.

What a great start
to the year for

these students!
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Term
1

Week
4

21 February

Canteen: 
Lisa Crofts

Term
1

Week
5

24 February

Canteen: 
Sheree Birks

25 February 26 February

7 - 12 Consent 
Lab Sessions

27 February

AFL Gala Day 
@ West Wyalong

28 February

Lower Lachlan
Swimming
Carnival 

@ West Wyalong

Canteen:
Tara Rowling

Term
1

Week
6

3 March

Canteen:
Marreesha
Chantrill

4 March 5 March

Welcome Back
Afternoon

3.00 - 4.00 pm

6 March

Western CHS
Swimming 
@ Dubbo

7 March

Western PSSA
Swimming 
@ Dubbo

Clean Up
Australia Day

Canteen:
Lisa Crofts

Term
1

Week
7

10 March

Canteen: 
Sheree Birks

11 March

Gus Gordon
Author Illustrator

Visit

Healthy Harold

CSU Visit

12 March 13 March

Little
Champions
Gymnastics

14 March

Canteen:

Term
1

Week
8

17 March

Canteen:
Ashley Heath

18 March

CSU Explore Day

19 March 20 March

School Photos

21 March

University of
Wollongong
Workshop

Canteen:

Primary          Secondary          Whole School          P&C          Public Holidays



Happy Birthday
 Astrid Boschko  2nd January

Peter Heath 1st February
Scarlett Brown 14th February
Jacob Gerhard 15th February
Mason Gray  17th February
Marvel Hoek 18th February

Sam McClintock  20th February
Dezman Layt-Borowicz 25th February
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Reminders!
Please ensure students names are clearly marked on all items of
clothing brought to school.

Breaky Club for students. Toast, cereals and milo available free,
from 8.30 to 8.50 am daily.

USC YUM will not be available this year!

BBQ lunch every Wednesday. Sausage, rissole or steak sandwiches
available to order. Order form/pricelist, available at the office.

2024 Harvester copies still available for $20. Contact the office.

The Humbug Newsletter is available Thursday each week to school
families on the Sentral Portal.
The Humbug can also be viewed on the school’s website:
http://ungarie-c.schools.nsw.gov.au

Anyone wanting to be added to the Humbug email or mailing list,
please contact the office on 02 6975 9030.

https://ungarie-c.schools.nsw.gov.au/


First Day of Kindergarten2025
Welcome to our new Kindergarten class of 2025, 

Imogen Chantrill, Sommer Hinschen, Astrid Boschko and Peter Heath. 
Mrs Wilson, Mrs James and Miss Kate are very excited to teach you and help

you all find your feet at big school. We hope you all have a fantastic year.



Welcome back to
school 2025!

We want to wish all our new and returning students another
educational and fun year in 2025.



K/1/2
PDH

On Thursday 13th
February, K/1/2

explored why we need
to obey rules and how

they help everyone
stay safe.

 We also talked about earning Fast ’n
Free tickets as a reward for doing the

right thing at school.



Primary Age
Champions

Secondary
Age

Champions

Congratulations to all students who participated in the swimming carnival on
Friday 14th February. The day brought lots of humidity and some welcome
sunshine after rain overnight!

Our winning house was Kurrajong with a score of 393 over Wilga with a total of 288.
All students should be very proud of their efforts!

A special mention must go to our age champions (pictured below.)

Junior Primary: Ava McClintock, Asher Chantrill and Hayden Ward
11 Yrs: Isla Rossiter and Max McClintock
Senior Primary: Ruby Hall
Junior Secondary: Ruby McKay and Jack Douglas
15/16 Secondary: Tahlia McKay and Darcy Cattle
Senior Secondary: Kathleen Jackson and Joshua Batty

UCS Swimming Carnival 2025



1st, 2nd & 3rd Place Winners

Secondary

Primary

In the

water



K/1/2 Water Fun

Mrs James 
surprised us with

some yummy ice
blocks too!

On February 14th, K/1/2 enjoyed fun water themed activities at UCS, with Mrs

our artistic skills and create a huge under water sea life artwork for 
James and Miss Kate. We had a great time! Mrs James helped us explore 

 our classroom. To end the day we played lots of water themed 
games that made us laugh, smile, and built our team spirit. 
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UNGARIE BOWLING CLUB
Members Jackpot draw this week is $2,500

RAFFLES drawn @ 7.30pm
ATM and Eftpos available

Kitchen open between 6-8pm

Friday Night Specials
T Bone  $24.00

Chicken Schnitzel  $16.00

All meals served with salad and chips plus a choice of sauce

Dine in or takeaway!
Business House Bowls  6.30pm Friday Nights

BowloKitchen
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